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May 5, 2014

VIA RESS AND COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Leave to Allow a Change of Control of NextEra Energy UCT Holding, Inc. under
Section 86(2)(b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 from NextEra Energy
Canada, ULC to NextEra Energy Canada, LP (the “Application”)

Board File No. EB-2014-0167

We are counsel for the Applicant, NextEra Energy Canada, LP (“NextEra LP”), as well as
NextEra Energy Canada, ULC (“NextEra ULC”), and NextEra Energy UCT Holding, Inc.
(“NextEra UCT Holding”).

This letter provides updated information and a non-substantive correction to the Application.

In terms of updated information, in response to question 1.9.1 of the application form, the
Applicant undertook to confirm whether any consents are required from its commercial partners
for the proposed transaction. This is to confirm that the Applicant has determined that the
unanimous consent of the shareholders of Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. is required and
has been obtained. Please see the attached Unanimous Consent of the Shareholders of Upper
Canada Transmission, Inc.

In addition, the Application incorrectly identified the name of the corporation whose shares are
being transferred as NextEra UCT Holding, Inc. The correct name for that company, as
identified above, is NextEra Energy UCT Holding, Inc.

This correction does not have any impact on the substance of the Application.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Signed in the original

George Vegh










